
Panther Parent HSA Meeting 

St Paul Catholic School  

February 10, 2020 

8:50 - 9:45 

School Cafeteria 

  

Attendees: Teri Stegmiller, HSA Co-Chair, Celeste Clennan, HSA Co-Chair, Ludmer Aker, HSA 
Treasurer, Ty Wilson, HSA Secretary, 

Lori Gevry, Ambassador Program, Phaedra Tretter, Mr. Marty Sanders, P.E. Teacher 

Minutes 

1. Celeste and Teri began the meeting at 8:50AM. 
2. Teri will confirm with Mrs. Joiner or Carrie Kaveney the recent purchase of art smocks. 
3. Mr. Welte and Carrie Kaveney were unable to attend today, so we will discuss the Reading Adoption 

program and the teacher appreciation lunch after action review at the next meeting. 
4. The Father Daughter Dance is on Saturday, February 29, 2020 from 6:30 to 9:00 PM in Julie 

Penrose Hall. Flyers and RSVP cards have been sent home with Thursday folder. Girls from St Paul 
Parish are invited to bring their father, uncle, grandfather or other adult male role model to the dance. 
Cost is $20 per couple plus $5 for each additional daughter. Corsages can be ordered for $10 each. 
Please RSVP no later than February 21​st​. 

5. Lori Gevry is looking for a volunteer to co-chair the Christmas shop next year. 
6. Marty Sanders will be sending out sign-ups for a St. Paul Track Team soon. There will be a 1​st​ grade 

thru 4​th​ grade team and a 5​th​ thru 8​th​ grade team with multiple track meets in April and May this year. 
More to follow. 

7. Lenton Soup day will be on Friday, April 3, 2020 prior to Stations of the Cross in Julie Penrose. 
Phaedra Tretter chairing this event. April 3rd is an early release day for the school. More to follow on 
cost per person. Last year cost was $8 per adult, $5 per child. There will also be a pasta dish at this 
event. 

8. The HSA voted to approve the purchase of a $50 credit card reader for use at HSA events. This 
reader will be able to read credit cards with chips or bar code swiping. 

9. The Concession Stand needs a large oval crock pot. Anyone wanting to donate one can talk to Lori 
Gevry. 

10. The Color Dash will be on 05 May 2020. 
11. The next Panther Parent Meeting will be Monday, March 9, 2020 at 8:45AM. 
12. Teri and Celeste adjourned the meeting at 0945. 

Minutes recorded and submitted by Ty Wilson, PP-HSA Secretary 

 
 


